
SAFETY REMINDER

With the warmer weather and
uptick in outdoor activity,
BangorHousing would like to
gently remind the residents of the
Capehart Community that the
PCHC Clinic located at 86-92
Davis Rd is a private facility. Please
do not use and loiter in the
parking lot and surrounding yard
of the facility, as this is a business
with traffic and can be a safety
concern as well as trespassing. 

PCHC Clinic at 86-92 Davis Rd.


